
SCO Enterprise Dashboard
A Portal to Greater 

Transparency and Functionality



SCO Enterprise Dashboard

Existing SCO Applications (I-Time, IPOPS, Paystubs, W-2, IBIS, and 
Statewide Accounting System) are unchanged

 Applications will remain active until Luma Phase 2 Go-Live, 
January 2023

 Use existing login credentials – No change in access or 
applications

NEW SCO Enterprise Dashboard
 Offers customer-centric Service Desk portal (Live Chat, 

Service Catalog and User Forums)
 Transparency:  employees can track their service requests 

throughout process
 Dashboard will serve as access point for Luma project 

services, coming soon
 Registration required:  State Employees issued new, 

permanent Employee Identification Number (StateID) 
**NOTE:  StateID will serve as the Username**

Beginning November 16, 2020, SCO released the Enterprise Dashboard as a secure portal 
delivering greater transparency and increased functionality – critical to future Luma applications



SCO Enterprise Dashboard

Detailed and Illustrative Instructions on How to 
Register and Access

https://www.sco.idaho.gov/LivePages/Enterprise-
Dashboard-Registration-Access-and-Password-
Management.aspx

Self-Guided Training Videos for Registration and 
Access

https://www.sco.idaho.gov/LivePages/Enterprise-
Dashboard-Service-Portal-Training.aspx

Contact:  servicedesk@sco.Idaho.gov

https://www.sco.idaho.gov/LivePages/Enterprise-Dashboard-Registration-Access-and-Password-Management.aspx
https://www.sco.idaho.gov/LivePages/Enterprise-Dashboard-Service-Portal-Training.aspx
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